
 
 

MORGAN COUNTY SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY 
MINUTES OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

June 8, 2021 
 
 
The June monthly meeting of the MCSWA was called to order at 4:05 p.m. by Judy Fisher.  Present 
were Morgan County Solid Waste Authority board members: Judy Fisher, Leslie Hotaling, John Spies 
and Glenn Horr; Coordinator Becky Barkley and Center Manager JR Timmons.  Margaret Gordon was 
present via Zoom. 
 
Coordinator Becky Barkley took minutes. 
 
The minutes from the MCSWA May Meeting were reviewed by the board.  John Spies approved the 
minutes. 
 
The May financials were reviewed and discussed by the board.  Leslie Hotaling approved the May 
financials. 
 
Leslie Hotaling announced that after 16 years of service she will be resigning her position on the board 
and as vice chair effective June 30, 2021.  Nominations for her position were discussed by board 
members and contacts for these nominations will be made within the next few weeks.  Chair Judy Fisher 
appointed John Spies as the new Vice Chair effective July 1, 2021. 
 
Center Manager JR Timmons reported that things are going well at the center.  Lack of community 
service workers makes it difficult at times to handle daily operations.   JR also stated that the Annual 
Shredding Event was a success with over 7000lbs of paper collected and shredded. 
 
Coordinator Becky Barkley informed the board that she had removed the map on the website but there 
were still outstanding issues that needed done in updating the site.   Susan Thomas will present a quote 
for moving the site to a more user-friendly platform. 
 
The traction on the catwalk has been completed by Jeremy Farris.   Jeremy will also present a quote for 
wood sealant.   
 
The board has agreed to move forward with having the welding on the plastics bin completed by 
Benjamin Riding.  Glenn Horr will touch base with him to see his availability. 
 
Leslie Hotaling moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:15 pm. 


